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Transportation Policy Advisory Committee Reappointments

I propose the reappointment of the following individuals to the Transportation Policy
Advisory Committee, each for three year terms to expire on April 30, 2019.

Dick Lemieux, 7 Washington Street, Concord. Mr. Lemieux currently serves as
an At-Large Representative. Upon approval he will serve as the Representative
familiar with vehicular traffic safety operations.

Ursula Maldonado, 67 Snow Pond Road, Concord. Ms. Maldonado currently
serves as an At-Large Representative. Upon approval she will serve as the
Pedestrian & Trails Community Representative.

James Sudak, 2 Industrial Park Drive, Concord. Mr. Sudak will remain on the
committee as the Public Transportation Representative.

Accordingly, I ask for suspension of Section 15 of the City Council Rules so that these
proposed reappointments may be affirmed at the May 9, 2016 City Council meeting.



